
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
            

Robberies 
15th District (Austin) 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 15th District (Austin) of robbery 
related incidents that have occurred during the month of April.  In these incidents, a 
group of unknown offenders, approximately 16-20 years of age, approach victims as 
they are waiting at a bus stop, and either display a handgun or batter the victims and 
take their property (cell phones and USC). 
 
Incident Times and Locations: 

• 5900 block of West Madison Street on April 6, 2016 at 11:35 a.m. 

• 5900 block of West Madison Street on April 7, 2016 at 9:40 p.m. 
 
About the Offenders: 

• 3-5 male Black offenders approximately 16-20 years of age, 5'05" to 6'01" 
  
What you can do:  

• Report suspicious activity immediately. 

• Always be aware of your surroundings. 

• Be aware of suspicious individuals in the neighborhood. 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information.  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene. 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North - (312) 744-8263 

RD#s HY-215423, HY-217449 
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